
 

TO: 2020 FEI VAULTING WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS FOR SENIORS APPLICANTS 

FROM: LAUREEN JOHNSON, DIRECTOR OF PARA EQUESTRIAN AND VAULTING 
 ISABELLE PARKER, USEF VAULTING DIRECTOR OF PERFORMANCE 

DATE: MAY 8, 2020 

RE: 2020 FEI VAULTING WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS FOR SENIORS 

Sadly, the United States Equestrian Federation (USEF) received notification from the FEI that the 2020 
FEI Vaulting World Championships for Seniors (Event) scheduled July 28 – August 2, 2020, Flyinge, 
Sweden has been cancelled due to the risks associated with COVID-19.  There may be a possibility that 
the Event may be rescheduled later in the year, or 2021, but these options will not be discussed by the 
FEI until June.   

USEF and the Vaulting Sport Committee will discuss options for the currently published USEF Selection 
Criteria in the event the Championship is postponed to later in the year or 2021.  Please feel free to 
offer any recommendations you think may be viable in our updated planning and Event criteria, should 
the Sr. Championship be held in the future.   

We appreciate the hard work and dedication you have put forth in your training for this Event, and hope 
that you continue to work hard, and be resilient with your training.  Please remember that we are here 
to help in any way we can, and encourage you to reach out to us at any time. 

Regards, 

Laureen Johnson, Director of Para Equestrian and Vaulting  lkjohnson@usef.org and  
Isabelle Parker, USEF Vaulting Director of Performance, isabelle.parker@gmail.com 
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